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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 

2025 Reconstruction Project BID#2025-027 

DATE: 3/5/2025 

 

This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated below. Only these 

items alter the bid documents. Any verbal discussions or responses are hereby declared null and 

void. Please acknowledge this addendum on the Bid Proposal Form. 

 

Q: Is the City going to require the installation of any geotextile fabric between the 

existing subgrade and the newly installed Type D gravel? 

A:  No, there is no proposed geotextile fabric for this project.  

 

Q: Are there any sidewalks being reconstructed on Hillsdale Street, or are all newly 

constructed sidewalks on Granite Street and Davis Avenue? 

A: There is no proposed sidewalk on Hillsdale Street. All sidewalks are on Granite Street and 

Davis Avenue. All existing sidewalks are being reconstructed.  

 

Q: What is the paved width of the newly constructed sidewalks supposed to be? 

A: All sidewalks that are being reconstructed shall have a 5-foot finished paved width.  
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